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A warm welcome to the Uttoxeter Area of Parishes     

St. Mary’s Uttoxeter & The Heath Mission Church  
 www.uttoxetercofe.org   

 

 Newsletter for the week beginning Sunday 16th June 2019 

Whether you worship here often or not, we hope you find God’s love throughout your time with us.  

Thursday 20th June 9.30am - A Place of Welcome will return this Thursday. Feel free to join us for peaceful 

prayer, friendly faces and chat which takes place every Thursday (term time). 

Friday 21st June 10.30am – TAHS School Service. 

Saturday 22nd June 4pm Ordination of Rev Lucinda at Stoke Minster. Please let the office know if you would like 

to attend (tickets are not required), but it would be helpful to know numbers. 

Sunday June 23rd 9.30am Lucinda's first Celebration of Communion St Mary’s with Archdeacon Matthew, 

followed by a special breakfast brunch afterwards.  A collection has been made for Lucinda and there are 

cards available at the back of church to sign. Please pray for Lucinda on her incredibly special journey with 

God. 

Sunday 30th June - There will be a SPCM after the 9.30am service, as advertised on the notices on the church 

doors. 

 

Volunteer ‘Welcomers’ needed! 

Help is required for the Uttoxeter Civic Service on 30th June at 2.30pm If you would like to be involved, then 

please let the office know or contact Rev. Charles.  

 

Other news.. 

Our Open Door events on Monday and Wednesday were a great success and saw the church packed with 

children from schools in the town, who spent the day worshipping, learning about God, the work of the church 

and most importantly having fun and fellowship whilst doing it! A huge thank you to the volunteers including 

Jess, Rev. Charles, Rev. Joe and Lesley who ‘worked their socks off’ to prepare and run the events!  

 

 

Please pray for the Diocese, the Area and for our Community…..  

Area Prayers for June – St Lawrence, Bramshall.  

We pray for John, his family and all Clergy involved with St. Lawrence, SallyAnne the Churchwarden, it’s 

Sunday services, the PCC members, Jacobi Chorale, the Parish Council and all those who use the facilities at 

the church. The process of a Rule 20 scheme and for the Team Council of the area. We pray for the 

Community, the renewal of energies and for the residents and staff of the Old Rectory care home. For the 

Mission of the church and the opportunities for growling links with the new estate and for the Monday Toddler 

Group. Finally, we pray for all those within the Bramshall area, for local businesses, for farmers and for those 

that live and work in the village. Please join us for prayer on Wednesday 19th June at 10am (with refreshments 

afterwards). 

For regular church activities and for those who need God’s healing- Barbara Bettany. For the recently 

bereaved families and friends of Chrissie Foster, Olive Bloor and Ethel Wilson. 

Please pray for the Baptisms today (Sunday 16th) at St Mary’s and The Heath Church. 

Our regular weekly activities include;   

Sundays; 8am Said Holy Communion (BCP); 9.30am Family Holy Communion with Sunday School, 3pm Evening Prayer at 

The Heath Church (Communion 2nd Sunday); 6pm Evening Service of Prayer and Praise (Communion 3rd Sunday).   

Morning Prayer; Monday 8.30am, Friday 8.30am, Saturday 9.00am   

Tuesday (term-time) – 9am to 11.30am St Mary’s Toddler Group.   

Wednesday - 10.30am Mid-week Holy Communion; 10am to 1pm CofE CafE.   

Thursday – 9.30am-12.00pm. A Place of Welcome; Open Church for prayerful peace, or a chat (term-time) 7pm bell-

ringing practice – ask the clergy or Chris Wilde, if you’d like to join the team.  

1st Thursday of every month – 7.30pm Uttoxeter W.I.   

Home Groups. On Mondays at 2pm & 7.30pm, Tuesdays at 2.30pm, Thursdays at 7.30pm, meeting fortnightly.   

 

St Mary’s Administrator; 9.30am to 12.30pm Fri.                   01889 562915                          office.uttoxetercofe@gmail.com  

Newsletter/Website Submissions Please inform Ross at                                              webmaster.uttoxetercofe@gmail.com  
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